
 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:   
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 
RECENTLY  DECEASED:   
Alan Kennedy, Sheila Brown, 
Michael Dalton, Terry O’Callaghan. 
 
MONTH’S MIND: 
 
 
ANNIVERSARIES: 
Gabriel Lee, Mary Kelly, Sean Frances McIntyre, 

Sean White, Colm Durkin, James Annie and Veronica Feely, 

Denise O’Byrne, Brendan Kirwan, Michael Healy,  

Michael and Julia Hamell, 

 
 
 
 

PLEASE SEE CHURCH NOTICE BOARD ON THE FOLLOWING 

The Irish Catholic Bishops’ Conference—vacancy for a Research Co-
ordinator:   

 World Meeting of Families—Vacancies for Exhibition Sales Coordi-

nator, Event Services and Logistics Coordinator  

Volunteer in Africa—Information evening 

The World Meeting of Families 2018—Volunteer Application Process  

Religious Home, Griffith Ave—Part-time cook required.  Please con-
tact Patrick on 0872862546 or Kathleen 0868398372 for full details. 

The Baptism of the Lord  - 7th January 2018 

Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday to 

Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 11.00 

a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 p.m. 

- 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

1st  & 3rd Saturday of each month 

- 12.00 noon  

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not 

taking home) to back of Church—Thank you. 

 

       Sunday thought 

The feast of the baptism of Jesus is some-

thing new for all. The son of God is one 

of us. We have a new way of knowing 

God not just in the laws of old but in the 

new Spirit of Jesus. So let the bells of 

love ring for us in God; and wherever we 

find it; let’s ring bells of love for all the 

most needy of God’s people. Let the 

word ‘beloved’ echo in your mind and 

heart.  This is God’s word for you to-

day. Lord, thanks for calling me beloved. 

                               Donal Neary, S.J. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:    Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                Tel/Fax. 8332772  

E-mail:  info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:   @marinoparish 

Hymns:                                                                                       
Entrance :           Page  No:   20            Hymn  No:  50                                                                                     
Recessional :      Page  No:   22           Hymn No:   57                                          
(Please do not remove Hymn Booklet from Church) 
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http://www.marinoparish.ie


First Sunday—Today,  Sunday 7th 
January is the first Sunday of the 
month and Eucharistic Adoration 
will take place from 3.00 p.m. to 
5.00 p.m. On Monday, 8th Janu-
ary Eucharistic Adoration will be 
held from 3-4 pm, praying for 
priestly vocations.   
 
The Scripture Prayer Group will 
resume on Thursday next 11th 
January 2018 in the Annadale 
Room at 11.00 am. 
 
Eucharist Adoration in the Orato-
ry of the Rosminian Fathers, 
Clonturk House will resume on 
Sunday 14th January 2018. It will 
continue every Sunday night 
(except for bank holiday week-
ends) from 7.00 p.m. to 8.00 p.m. 
 
A scripture based contemplative 
prayer group meets in the Orato-
ry, Clonturk House, Church Ave-
nue every Tuesday evening for 1 
hour, beginning at 8.00 pm.  If 
interested, please contact Fr Paul 
Churchill on 0872224861. 
 
The Society  of St. Vincent de 
Paul will hold their usual monthly 
Church gate collection next week
-end 13/14th January. 

Christmas Dues— Offerings of 
Christmas dues are being grate-
fully received—the parish team 
thank you most sincerely  
for your continued support. 
 
Tea/Coffee Group will resume 
again on Tuesday next 9th Janu-
ary and continue every Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday after 
10.00 a.m. Mass. 

 
Retrouvaille - A Lifeline for Married 
Couples  Do you want to improve 
the communication with your 
spouse?   Are you hurt, frustrated or 
angry with your spouse?  The 
Retrouvaille programme can help 
marriages at all stages.  Next pro-
gramme from 2nd – 4th February 
2018.  For information contact Tony 
& Anne (01) 495 3536, Mike & Anne 
(01) 450 0922, text or call 086 413 
5440, or email info@retrouvaille.ie 
or visit www.retrouvaille.ie 

 
Save the Date The Archdiocese of 
Dublin’s Knock Pilgrimage will take 
place on Saturday April 21st 
2018.  Full programme to be an-
nounced soon. 

Parish Newsletter—the latest 
date for material for inclusion in 
the Parish Newsletter is 19th Jan-
uary 2018 

___________________________________________________________________

Parish Lotto: 
There was no 
draw for the Par-
ish Lotto this 
week.  
 
The jackpot now stands at 
€8,000.00.   
The draw will resume on 8 Janu-
ary 2018 and there will be three 
draws each week until the jack-
pot has been won. 
 
Church Repository/Shop: The 
Church Repository/Shop is open 
every Tuesday and Thursday 
morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass 
and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on 
Sundays. We have a good supply 
of sacramental mementos for 
boys and girls  for all special occa-
sions. Signed Mass Cards are also 
available  from the Parish shop as 
well as the Sacristy. 

 

OUR WEBSITE IS NOW LIVE.  
Please note that we  have a 
webcam in operation in the 
Church.  Log on to our website: 
www.marinoparish.ie where it 
will be possible to view Masses/
Weddings and Funerals taking 
place in the Church. 
 

Vincent de Paul Infants School 
Enrolments September 2018 -  
From 15th to 17th January 2018 
between 10am - 12 noon enrol-
ments for Marino Parish AND sib-
lings from other parishes will take 
place. Requirements for enrol-
ment are birth and baptismal cer-
tificate and two utility bills stating 
residential address for those who 
reside in the Parish.  
Enrolments for other parishes—
From 22nd to 24th January 2018 
between 10am - 12 noon enrol-
ments for other parishes will take 
place. Requirements for enrol-
ments are birth, baptismal certifi-
cate and Child’s PPS Number.  
The 24th of January 2018 is the 
closing date for enrolments and 
NO applications will be taken 
after this date.  
 
Volunteering in Africa—
Information Evening 

Interested in doing something 
different this year? 
You are invited to come along to 
an information evening on volun-
teering in Africa with Vincentian 
Lay Missionaries (VLM).  
Full details on Church Notice 
Board. 
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